
 

 

 

Week Gone/Week Ahead  

– 13th December 2019 

Centre Academy London 
 

Dear Parents/Carers/Students and Staff 

We have had a merry and enjoyable end of term, which 

also raised over £200 for Plastic Oceans – a very 

worthwhile charity. 

 

I would like to thank parents/carers, students and staff 

for all their hard work this term and wish everyone a 

wonderful Christmas break. I look forward to welcoming 

all students back to School on Tuesday 7th January 2020. 

(and staff back to School on Monday 6th January 2020!). 

 

Regards 

Miss Maddison  

The house with the most points over the term and 

winners of the Pizza Party were: 

 

Falcon 

 
Congratulations to them! 

 


